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We will be learning about animals on the 

farm. We will write informational stories and 

will be using different types of media and 

technology to research farms and farm 

animals. Candy sale money is due on March 

21st. We are looking forward to our field 

trip this week. Don’t  forget to send in your 

parent surveys! 
Coming Up: 

March 21: Candy Sale ends 

March 22: LSGT meeting @5 

March 23:  Field Trip to the 

aquarium! (Please sign and 

return) Report cards sent home! 

March 28: Easter activities and inflatables 

March 30-April 6: SPRING BREAK!!!! 
 

 

 
Thank you for all the snacks. If you still have 

not sent your snack in for March please do 

so. We have 17 students. 

 

 

 I will test everyone on sight 

words again on Thursday, March 29th.  

Check your child’s folder to see his/her 

progress. Thanks for your help with this! 

        

  

The new 9 weeks has 

started so our PE days have changed. We 

now have PE on Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

Read a story. Have your 

child tell you the characters and the setting. 

Also ask them the beginning, middle, and 

ending of the story. 

 

Have your child say all the sounds they 

hear in these words. 

 

Fox (f-o-x-)        hat (h-a-t-) 

Fish (f-i-sh)        snake (s-n-a-k) 

 

 


